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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
24th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I have just come from our Key Stage 3 Careers Fair (not sure I have found my next career 
yet unfortunately). It was a really vibrant atmosphere with a large number of external 
providers in school advising our students on possible pathways for the future. I am very 
grateful to the companies and organisations that have given up their time to be here and if 
you or your company would like to be involved in the future, please simply reply to this 
email and let me know. 
 
We are now at the end of our Year 10 Assessment week. Year 11 students have received 
their reports this week with their mock grades and projected grades. I think it is worth 
asking your son or daughter if they, or you, were unhappy with their grades, what have 
they done differently this week to ensure the grades are different in the summer. If, as 
always, we can help in any way with revision strategies or with any of the work please do 
not hesitate to ask. 
 
Next week is the Year 12 Consultation Evening so please check that you have signed up 
and made all of your appointments. Our Year 12s should also have finalised their Work 
Experience placements for the last week of this half term by now. 
 
Next week we are also beginning the interviews for those students in Year 11 who have 
applied to come to our Sixth Form next year and offers will follow shortly after. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 


